
 

 

 

No. 482/22 
 
 
5th December 2022 
 
 
TO:  ALL POSTAL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
FURTHER TALKS AT ACAS 
 
We understand that Royal Mail published a letter today asking us to meet them urgently at 
ACAS to discuss the details of their “so called best and final offer”.   
 
We have attached to this LTB a copy of the union’s response confirming once again that 
we have rejected their offer and that we are willing to meet them tomorrow at ACAS to 
negotiate a resolution to our disputes. 
 
Please ensure the union’s response and the content of this LTB is shared in all 
workplaces. 
 
Any enquiries on the above should be addressed to the General Secretary/Acting Deputy 
General Secretary at jdunn@cwu.org/hford@cwu.org. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

                                        
Dave Ward      Andy Furey       
General Secretary     Acting Deputy General Secretary (Postal)  
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